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My name is lucas jansen I have grown up riding birtbikea and quads in oregon, I have 

family members in Idaho where you can ride your atvs on the roadways, from riding 

on the roads and the trails you can see that the roads are cleaner and better 

maintained. The better maintained the roadways are the better we look as a stare 

and it can help the emergency services from getting to a place like if there is a fire the 

roads will be cleaner to where the fireman can get to the fire and get if extinguished 

faster and easier. The atv community wants to be able to stay on the roadways and 

the trails so they are going to pick up garbage they see on the side of the trails and 

the roadside. I think that being about to keep the trails open and being able to drive 

on the roads it will be better for the community better for the emergency services in 

emergency. It will just be better all over the board.  


